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Telephone (518) 585-9851 
Fax (518)585-3279 

On July 7,1999, your sewage disposal system on lot 138.21-3-1.000 was dye 

tested as recommended by the Eagle Lake Property Owner's Inc. On July 8, 1999, no 

trace of the dye used to conduct the test was found on the premises or on the lake front. 

Therefore, your system is presently considered to be adequate. 

Thank you for your time and cooperation regarding this matter. If you have any 

further questions or require additional information contact me at the above given address 

or phone number. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Mark R. Bennett 
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